
 
 

 

 
 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT 
ABAG Executive Board 

September 17, 2020 
 

 
KEY HIGHLIGHTS FOR AUGUST/SEPTEMBER: 
 
Plan Bay Area 2050 
Comments on the Draft Blueprint closed in August, and all the feedback we received from digital 
workshops, telephone town halls, a tribal summit, a statistically valid poll, emailed or written 
correspondence is now easily accessible on the Plan Bay Area website.  
Check it out on the link below. The feedback can be found under "Your Comments."  
 
https://www.planbayarea.org/your-comments/plan-bay-area-2050 
 
We look forward to more public engagement opportunities in 2021. 
 
Regional Housing Needs Allocation (RHNA): Final HMC Meeting and Proposed Methodology 
The final HMC meeting will be Friday, September 18. HMC members will discuss methodology 
options and seek to come to a consensus on the RHNA proposed methodology. Staff will then 
prepare the proposed methodology report and present it to the RPC and Executive Board in 
October. Public comment periods on the proposed methodology and on the subregion shares will 
open on in mid-October, followed by public hearings in November. 
  
October Metro Talks: Gender Equity in Transportation 
On Thursday, October 3, at 4 p.m., I will moderate a discussion on what a safe and equitable transit 
system, accessible for women and girls, can look like in the Bay Area. Join us for a conversation 
exploring how the Bay Area  transportation can be more welcoming to women and girls, especially 
those from our communities of color facing greater burdens in the current COVID crisis—and what 
the transit sector can do to support riders and provide career pathways with elevated economic 
opportunities. 
 
Public access via MTC-ABAG YouTube and Facebook  
 

 

      ___________________ 
      Therese W. McMillan 
 
 


